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Comments: It is not the role of public land management (USDA Forest Service) to provide access, space, and

opportunity for a private business to benefit and grow their business. Land management decisions should be

about protecting the natural state of the lands and provide recreation opportunities that do not have a negative

impact on the lands. There will always be ideas on using our public lands for someone's financial gain.  Providing

space for the never ending barrage of toys and development schemes should not be part of the land

management decisions. Holland Lake is a place I visit yearly and I DO NOT want to see it become a playground

resort and become un-affordable. I urge you to maintain it as a place we can go to for a peaceful quite space to

recreate. The proposal being considered would impact my experience in a negative way as well as impact the

land and wildlife that is not a good. As a major access point to the Bob Marshall Wilderness we need to keep it as

natural as possible.


